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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Greetings from the Blue Dragon Tour. 

 

President Dunkley is on the third stop of his national tour. 

 

As you know, the ultimate goal for this 2 month sprint is that we will send 300 of our young adults + 100 

new friends and 40 clergy couples to Korea to connect with True Mother and attend the celebrations for 

the Blessing and Holy Days. 

 

We really need your help as we want to raise sponsorship money to support. 

 

Please make a generous donation to help. 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 
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